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EODAC held its second meeting of the semester on September 16th. During the meeting the 
committee discussed the current status of the EEO Committee that was formed at the District 
Office but has been put on hold with Abe leaving. EODAC has reached out to the District about 
continuing the work of the committee seeing that it is part of the EEO Plan. The committee also 
discussed the Equity and Student Success Committee that was formed last year and has yet to 
hear anything more concerning when and where it meets. EODAC is forming work teams to 
address the goals for the year. More information about these goals and professional 
development the committee is looking to host will be coming soon in preparation for the Spring 
semester. EODAC will be holding its third meeting of the semester on October 21st.  


